
Private and Confidential

(INSERT NAME)
(INSERT ADDRESS)
 (INSERT DATE)

Dear (INSERT NAME)                    
Coronavirus – Confirmation of Furloughed Worker Status                

I write further to our emails/discussion on (date) in respect of the current coronavirus outbreak, and the challenges we face as a consequence in continuing to provide you with work for the foreseeable future.
During our discussion/Within our emails, it was agreed that we will make use of the support provided by the Government through the Coronavirus Job Retention Scheme which allows you to continue to be employed with us while your usual job is not available. 

From (INSERT DATE) you will be designated as a ‘furloughed worker’ under the scheme. You should not report to work but you remain our employee. Your wages will be paid through our usual payroll arrangements and there is no need for you to claim through the DWP.

Your wages will be paid at 80% of their normal basic rate. This is a temporary arrangement and will apply for the duration of the coronavirus special measures.
(Delete/amend as appropriate)
The Company has decided that it will top up your salary package to ensure that you continue to receive 100% of your wages during this period of leave.

We will remain in contact via (INSERT METHOD) and will keep your status as a ‘furloughed worker’ under continuous review. In the event that the position changes, you will be notified. At the present time I do not know when this will be, but I can assure you that the Company will continue to monitor the evolving situation very carefully.

We are doing everything we possibly can to ensure we are able to survive the challenges we are facing. We appreciate that this is a difficult period for everyone, and I would like to thank you for your continued loyalty to the business. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Yours sincerely

(INSERT NAME & POSITION) 


